
Thursday 7th December   Christmas Fayre 

Monday 18th December  Children’s Christmas Bingo 

Wednesday 20th December Christmas Dinner Day & Christmas  

      Jumpers 

Thursday 21st December  Break for Christmas Holidays - Finish 1.30pm 

Look out for updates on our school website stcharlescatholicprimary.com    

or follow us on Twitter @CharlesPrimary 

Teachers’ Star Award 
Last week’s special 
award goes to    
Lenny. Lenny was 
nominated because 
he is an excellent 
role model, tries 
hard with all his 
work and is a good 
friend to everyone.   

Well done Lenny 

Teachers’ Star Award 
This week’s special 

award goes to 
Missie. Missie was 
nominated because 
she is kind, helpful, 
hard working and a 

joy to have in 
school.  

Well done Missie 

 

Our annual Christmas Fayre is taking place on Thursday 7th            

December 2023.  We need our parents help to ensure it’s as magical 

as ever.  We are looking for parents to help on stalls and the Father 

Christmas Grotto.  We also need your assistance in setting up on the 

afternoon of 7th December, so we can be ready for the end of the 

school day.  If you are available 

please send your child’s class 

teacher a message on Dojo.                                            

Thank you all in advance.  
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Newsletter 

“Love, learn and grow together”  

Headteacher Mrs Rebecca Dean              24th November 2023 

Year 4 Class       

Assembly 
Wow! Year 4 provided us with a special   
Roman treat at their assembly this morning. 
As part of their History topic, the children 
were asked to find out what the Romans 
have done for us. They certainly did that; 
sharing lots of information about education, 
sport and roads, with a lovely Roman 
themed song to end with. Well done Year 
4. Thank you to everyone who came to share 
the assembly. 

The next Class Assembly is Year 3    
Friday 26th January 9.15am 

Reception & Nursery Open Evening 

Does your child start School or Nursery in September 
2024? Have you considered St Charles’ Catholic Primary 
School? Come along to open of our Open Evening to view 
our amazing school and discover what our school could  
offer you and your child.  Places are available for children 
who have turned 3 and able to start after Christmas too. 

Monday 27th November 4pm - 6pm 

You will have the opportunity to look around our Early Years Foundation 
Stage (EYFS) setting and chat to our EYFS Team; who will be 

able to answer any questions that you may have.     

To book contact the School Office call 0151 727 5830 or 
email charles-ao@stcharlesliverpool.co.uk 

 

Before and  after 
school club        

provision from  
8am to 4.30pm 

30 hours of     
FREE childcare 



 

Class 

Attendance & 
Punctuality for 

this week 

WHOLE 

SCHOOL 

95.54% 

32 Lates 

Reception  93.89 

 3 Lates 

Year 1 93.91% 

 5 Lates 

Year 2 98.18% 

 5 Lates 

Year 3 100% 

 6 Lates 

Year 4 98% 

4 Late 

Year 5 92.50% 

3 Lates 

Year 6 90% 

6 Lates 

Have you been an Attendance  
HERO this week?  

Pupil Premium Funding 
If your circumstances have changed re-
cently you could be eligible. Please look 
at the link below to see if you are     
entitled to Free School Meals.  

Statistics indicate that more children in our 
school are entitled to pupil premium, free 
milk and meals. 

• Income Support Income-based  
Jobseekers Allowance 

• Income-related Employment and       
Support Allowance 

• Support from NASS (National Asylum   
Support Service) under part 6 of the          
Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• The guarantee element of State Pension 
Credit 

• Child Tax Credit,  Working Tax Credit 
run-on, Universal Credit. 

How do I apply for pupil premium and free 
school milk?  Access Liverpool City Council’s 
Website via  https://liverpool.gov.uk/
schools-and-learning/grants-and-funding/
free-school-meals/ 

Congratulations to Year 3 
for being our best attenders.  
They have had 100% for 

the whole week! 

ATTENDANCE & 

 PUNCTUALITY 

Unfortunately, we have seen a     
significant increase in children     

arriving late for school during the 
past couple of weeks. As the   
mornings are darker and the 

weather becomes more               
unpredictable, could we please ask 

parents for their support in        
ensuring they are giving enough 
time for children to arrive in 

school, on time and that they have 
their book bags and water bottles 

with them when they arrive. 

Attendance and punctuality are  
essential to a child’s education. 

The children begin their learning 
as soon as they arrive at school, 
meaning time missed is time lost.  

 

   Nursery Places 

Did you know your child can begin attending our Nursery as soon as 
they turn 3? 

Let me explain... All children receive funding for 15 hrs per week the term 
following their 3rd birthday, but are eligible to come to Nursery the day 
after their 3rd birthday, through a self funded pathway. This means you 
can pay our nursery fees to bridge the gap between their 3rd birthday and 
the following term when their funding begins. Brilliant news! 

There is also a 30 hr extended childcare offer available for working       
parents; it is worth looking into this to see if you're eligible. Some criteria 
includes working 16+ hours per week inc. maternity/paternity leave and sick 
leave. Visit https://www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare for more            
information! 

Celebration Assembly 
 

 

 

Congratulations to our HEARTS and 
Achievement award winners from 
last week and this week. We are     

incredibly proud of you all.           
Well done everyone! 
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